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Dear Dr. Hirsch,

Thank you for responding to the referee comments, but your resubmittal
of this manuscript coincided with a delayed report of another referee,
which is attached below.

In view of the negative reviews, we regret that we must reject the
paper for publication in the Physical Review.

Yours sincerely,

Ashot Melikyan
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